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Public Service Announcement 
 

Whereabouts Unknown: Does the Department of the Interior 
Have Money in an Account for You? 

 
You may have an Indian trust account you don’t know about. The Department of 

the Interior has more than $65 million dollars in accounts to distribute to more 

than 48,000 people whose whereabouts are unknown. Many trust funds are held 

by people who moved and did not leave a forwarding address, or funds have 

been inherited through a probate. To find out if you have an account talk to your 

Fiduciary Trust Officer, contact your local agency, or call the Trust Beneficiary 

Call Center toll-free at (888) 678-6836. On the web, go to www.doi.gov/ost and 

click on “Locating IIM Account Holders.” 

 


